
 
 

 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Amsterdam, 16 March 2020 
 

Arcona Property Fund N.V. cancels meeting 

In connection with announced measures by the Dutch government in relation to the 
Coronavirus, it has been decided not to hold the Extraordinary General Meeting of 
Shareholders on March 19, 2020. Arcona Property Fund N.V. will inform its 
shareholders via the website around March 19, 2020 and provide an update on the 
current state of affairs. 

The annual General Meeting of Shareholders (AGM) will be convened for a date yet to be 
determined. The notice for the AGM will be published in accordance with the applicable 
rules. 

 
PRESS RELEASE ENDS 

 
Arcona Property Fund N.V. is a closed-ended investment fund that invests in commercial 
property in Central Europe. Shares in the Fund (ISIN-code NL0006311706) can be traded 
daily via Euronext Amsterdam and the Prague Stock Exchange. 
 
For more information:  
Arcona Capital Fund Management B.V. 
Tel: 020 - 820 4 720  
E-mail: info@arconacapital.com 
www.arconapropertyfund.com 
 


